
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Construction Advisory 
 

September 12, 2019 
 

Driving Piling at Westhills Way 
 

Activity and Location: KGL Constructors will be returning to complete the piling foundation works for 

the north end of the new bridge at Highway 8 and Westhills Way S.W. This bridge, near the community of 

Signal Hill, will span the future eastbound and westbound lanes of the SWCRR.  

Site impacts and mitigation measures are expected to include: 

• A piling rig and other bridge construction equipment working in and around the area 

• An increase in noise from the piling rig during working hours 

• Construction vehicles and equipment entering and exiting roadways 

• Dust from construction activities will be monitored and mitigation measures applied 

• Piling works will typically take place Monday through Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

Scheduled Implementation Date: Monday, September 16, 2019 

Scheduled Completion Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 

 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

  



 


